

November Newsletter 2024



Dates to Remember

Nov. 1st	Richmond Half Day
Nov. 3 rd Nov. 5 th	Daylight Saving Time Ends – move your clocks back one hour. No School for Richmond, Johnsburg & Harrison NO Rangers PRE-K
Nov. 6 th	Harrison Early Release
Nov. 7-8 th Johnsburg	g No School <mark>No Ranger Pre-K</mark>
Nov. 7 th	Project Pillowcase for School age classes with MCDH
Nov. 11 th	Veteran's Day
Nov. 11 th	Scholastic Due
Nov 15 th	Turkey Feathers Due
Nov. 20 th	Harrison Early Release
Nov. 21st	Little Sprouts Lunch with McHenry Sherriff
Nov 25-29 th	No School for Richmond all week
Nov. 27 th	No school for Johnsburg & Harrison/ No Rangers Pre-K
Nov. 27 th	Albuquerque Turkey Pizza Party!!!
Nov 28-29 th	NSEC Closed for Thanksgiving Break



Important Notes

- All through November the classes will be singing the song "Albuquerque Turkey".
 It is about a turkey campaigning for pizza on Thanksgiving Day. Our lunch that day will be one big pizza party in the Rangers room.
- Hats, gloves, coats, snow pants and boots are needed daily to keep your child comfortable outside. We go outside every day when the weather is above 0 degrees with the wind chill factored in. Tuffo Suits are available to help them stay warm and dry. Please sign up for one for your child if you have not already.
- Please label EVERYTHING!
- On your child's barn day please make sure you are dressing them appropriately for the weather and please have your child dropped off by 8:45 am so that they can participate in the whole barn day experience.

Haunted Woods Trick or Treating































OUR THANKFUL TURKEY

It is tradition at NSEC to display a very large turkey in the hallway. The one thing that is missing is all his feathers!

Look for your child's turkey feather that was sent home to be decorated and write what they are THANKFUL for. Bring them back in, so we can add them to our turkey. It is so fun to see all the great blessings our families have. Feathers should be returned by Nov. 13th. We also would like to add that we are so THANKFUL for all of you and your children. We are thoroughly blessed.





It is that time of year that many families seek out charity donations with a giving heart. We would like to suggest a few that are meaningful to the center.

This year we are once again participating in a toy drive from

Chase'n for a Cure
Chase's Annual Toy Drive for the Children's Hospital
of Wisconsin
A drop box will be provided soon.

We will send out the flyer once we receive final details!

In addition to the toy drive, we would like to suggest St. Jude's Children's Hospital (www.stjude.org) along with Ronald McDonald House Charities(www.RMHC.org). Both are essential to families with children enduring their fight against cancer and other illnesses.



Fall Fun!!



Check out our Facebook page for more fall photos!



NSEC is closed

Thursday November
28th & Friday
November 29th for
Thanksgiving Break
Tuesday December
24th, and Wednesday
December 25th,
Tuesday December
31st and Wednesday
January 1st.



From the Kitchen ~FAMILY NIGHT~

With busy being the new normal, family quality time gets lost in the hustle and bustle.

Pick 1 night a week that you can designate to your family.

Step 1) Build a family night box! All phones, tablets and yes even your watches go into the box!

Step 2) Plan a dinner together! Plan a dinner, make a list, go shopping together, and bring all the groceries into the house.

Step 3) Cook together, talk about school, friends, life, laugh together and just have fun!

Step 4) Sit down at a table together. NO TV. Enjoy each other and the dinner you made together.

Step 5) Everyone has a cleanup task. Start planning your next meal together while you're cleaning up together.

** You can always add a card game or board game afterwards too**

** Your kids may put up a fight in the beginning! Keep going they will LOVE this!!**





